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A Big Hello and Welcome to Mr.
Schlacht. We are so excited to have

Mr. Schlacht at Brentwood!

besc newsletter
DECEMBER 2024

UPCOMING EVENTSIT’S DECEMBER!! 

We can not believe it is December
already! What a great start to our

school year. DEC

JAN

REMINDERS
BESC/ BEHSA meetings will now be held once a month on the fourth Thursday at

6:00pm. There will be no meetings in the months of December, March & June.
Please join us for the next meeting. We would love to have you!

CONTACT INFOUPCOMING HOT LUNCH

Wednesday, December 18th - BP’s

New year Hot Lunch dates will be out
shortly!

Ordering deadline is Friday, Dec 13th. 

DEC

COSC monthly
meeting

Start of Christmas
Break!

Important!!

Boston Pizza
 Hot Lunch

This email is NOT working, please use
the regular besc.info email for all

communication for hot lunch!

Important note below!

Back to school!

DEC
Kindergarten
Christmas concerts

Have a very Merry Christmas and Happy
Holidays to all our Brentwood Families. 

Thank you to the students and
teachers for putting on such

wonderful Christmas concerts!



Keep your receipts after visiting
any Boston Pizza location and we

submit them to earn money!! 

No obligation
fundraisers!

OPERATION EDUCATION!

This year we would like to focus on fundraisers that have no pressure
attached to them! Our Brentwood Families did such an amazing job last year

with the Read-a-thon that this year we felt it was necessary to have
fundraisers that feel a bit more optional!

Simply bring receipts to the office at school and put them in the box
on Mrs. Cameron’s desk and the BESC team will do the rest!

Keep your receipts after purchasing
groceries from the WYE ROAD location,
submit receipts and we earn 5% back!

SAVE ON FOODS GIVES BACK!

COBS
Keep your receipts after purchasing

some delicious treats, submit receipts
and we get money back!

MABEL’S LABELS
www.campaigns.mabelslabels.com

Choose Brentwood Elementary from the drop down list
and a portion of sales will be given back to the school!


